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ASCC OWL ELECTRICAL POWER SHUTDOWN NOTIFICATION- OCT 11-15TH
1 message

Thu, Oct 10, 2024 at 9:23 AMHeather Cyr <heather.j.cyr@maine.edu>
Reply-To: Heather Cyr <heather.j.cyr@maine.edu> 
To: 

Hello,

Please be aware of the following:

The ASCC Offshore Wind Laboratory (OWL) will require an electrical power shutdown in order to relocate the existing
transformer and switch to allow for the construction of the new Green Energy & Materials Factory of the Future. This
shutdown is scheduled to occur starting:

 Friday, October 11th at 12:00pm until Tuesday morning, October 15th.

This work has been coordinated to only affect power to the OWL, with the exception of certain IT systems within the
ASCC.

For questions or concerns, please contact:

Don Avery, Project Manager
Capital Planning and Project Management
(207) 653-4797
donald.avery@maine.edu
or
Blaine Williams PE, Electrical Engineer
Facilities Management
(207) 944-9659
blaine.williams@maine.edu.

Heather J Cyr
Administrative Specialist CL3
UM Facilities Management
heather.j.cyr@maine.edu
207-581-2620
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